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Crookham Bill
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01635 862016
Email:
Thatchamtown_fc@btconnect.com

Dear Mr Carter

GROUNDSHARE BETWEEN THATCHAM FC AND NEWBURY FC

This letter is to advise you that in principle, Thatcham Town FC are willing to

Consider a ground sharing agreement with Newbury FC at Waterside Park, Thatcham.

This would of course have to be confirmed after all parties concerned have reached a
suitable agreement.

Signed on behalf of Thatcham Town FC,

EBailey

Chairman
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